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Location Land East Of The Leys Adderbury

Proposal Erection of 2 dwellings

Case Officer Bob Neville  
 

Organisation
Name Trevor Hubbard

Address Brookhill House,The Leys,Adderbury,Banbury,OX17 3ES

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I am opposed to the latest application to build two dwellings on the garden of Mrs Biggam,
as I was to the previous (withdrawn) application. The other public responses against this
application cover many valid points with which I agree. 1. This is against the Neighbourhood
Plan as it falls outside of the defined settlement boundary. 2. There is no need for more
substantial houses in the village. 3. Additional traffic will have an adverse affect within the
tight constraints of Tanners Lane and The Leys. 4. The ownership of the concrete road to the
sewage works is still disputed. 5. Additional traffic on the concrete road will affect the safety
of the many pedestrians who use the road for access to the Lucy Plackett playing field and
for other areas of the village. 6. Will the proximity of one of the houses to the existing stable
and hen house on Culbone's property be likely to lead to disputes in the future?
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